BROOKVALE GROBY LEARNING CAMPUS



Valuing Everyone, Achieving Excellence

Will Teece, Headteacher

Telephone: 0116 287 9921 Website: www.brookvalegroby.com

16 June 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

On Monday 20th June we have planned a leavers' assembly for our year 11 students after their Chemistry exam. This is due to finish at approximately 12.15pm and this will be when students officially start their exam leave and are free to leave the campus.

They must make their way home immediately. Should students wish to remain on site for the remainder of the day to wait for school buses, we will provide them with a quiet area for them to engage in independent study.

As part of the celebrations on Monday we will have an ice cream van on site and students will receive a complimentary ice cream and refreshments. They will need to take their slip from the exam on Monday with their candidate information on and exchange this for an ice cream. There will be an opportunity for students to sign their shirts. However, if your child has further exams they will need to ensure they arrive at their exams with no writing on their shirt.

A reminder of some additional key dates/information:

- Year 11 Prom Wednesday 6th July from 7 10.30pm
- GCSE Results Day Thursday 25th August. Students will be able to collect their leavers' hoodies and mugs on this date if they have placed an order. Timings for the day will be sent out at a later date
- Digital leavers' book a link will be sent out via Weduc to access this shortly

We also want to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support and encouragement over the years. It has been a pleasure to see our current Year 11 students mature into young adults and we wish them all the success in their next steps and we look forward to seeing many of them as they continue their Post 16 studies with us here at Brookvale Groby.

For those students who are not staying with us, we are always excited to see what the future brings for them and we have a dedicated email address to hear of ex-students endeavours alumni@brookvalegroby.com.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Taz Johal

Assistant Headteacher